
 

ear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

Many thanks to you all for your co-operation during this time. 
Thanks for the ‘drop offs’ 

 
Please encourage your children to be here before 8:45am. 

 
Building has started around the school: 

• sensory garden 
• Outdoor learning area 

• Fencing around the school 
• A new roof for Rooms 11/12. 

• More rebuilding, including classrooms to come. 
 

For Y5-8 swimming has started at Massey High School, please remind your child 
about their togs.  Drownings over Summer show how important this is! 

 
Pasifika and Kapa Haka is starting, along with Y7/8 Technology at Rangeview 

Intermediate. 
 

Any wonderings/concerns please come and see me. 
 

Bruce Barnes 
Principal 

 

MPS’s Vision Statement 
To motivate and empower students to be life-long 

learners who are valued members of our community. 
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Issue 1 

Welcome,  
Fakaalofa Lahi Atu,  

Afio Mai,  

Ulu Tonu Mai,  

Ku Soo Dhawaaw, 
Selamat Datang,  

Dobro Doŝli,  
Добро 

Haere Mai,  

Kia Orana,  

Malo E Lava Mai,  
Welkom, Baruch Habah 

Bienvenidos,  

ЛΩΣΟΡΙΣΑΤε,  

स्वागत,  
欢欢,ようこそ。 
пожаловать 

Sun hats are a 
must in Term 1.   

We ask that all  
children wear hats 

when out in the sun.
….also pop on some 

high SPF sun-block in 
the morning ☺ 



Year 7 and 8 School-based  
Immunisation Programme 2022 

 

Year 7 students will be offered Boostrix vaccine 
(Tdap) in school.  This vaccine is a booster of tetanus, 

diphtheria and whooping cough (pertussis). 
Most children received these immunisations as  

pre-schoolers. 
 

Year 8 students will be offered human papillomavirus 
(HPV) vaccine in school.  This is a NZ schedule vaccine 
that is recommended to be given as 12 years of age. 

Students need two doses with a 6 month gap between 
dose 1 and 2. 

 
Information on the vaccine and a consent form will be 
sent home with your child.  Please complete the form 
and return to the school.  If you would like more in-

formation on this important immunisation programme, 
please go to  

https://www.healthpoint.co.nz/public/paediatrics/
waitemata-dhb-child-family-services/im:1049907/ 

 
AOTEAROA BIKE CHALLENGE 

 
“Hey, we’re taking part in the Aotearoa Bike 
Challenge and we’d love for you to join us at 
MPS.  During February, every time we ride 
our bikes and log a ride, we’re automatically 
entered into amazing prize draws, it’s that 

simple! 
Register now at lovetoride.net and let’s ride! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
======================================== 

 
REDHILLS KINDY 

 
30 FREE hours for 3-5 year olds 

20 FREE hours for 2 year olds (limited ses-
sions available) 

We are a kidsCan kindy, morning, lunch and 
afternoon tea provided free of charge. 
We have 4 fully trained and registered 

teachers, all are first aid trained. 
We are taking new enrolments now! 

FREE SKATE LESSONS 
 

Hello Massey Primary!  
 

Aroha Skate are coming back starting  
Wednesday 16th Feb for FREE after school  

lessons Wednesdays and Fridays  
at Massey Primary School.  

 
Register online at https://www.arohaskate.co.nz/

lessons-registration before the lessons start to 
secure a spot, max 23 skaters.  

 
All equipment provided. Meet on the courts 

straight after school, pick up at 4:30pm. We 
can't wait to see all your smiles again! Spread the 

word, we will see you soon!   

Teacher Only Day 
 

As part of the Teachers 
Contract a TEACHER ONLY 

DAY will be on 
FRIDAY, 18 MARCH 

Massey High School 
has announced the 

premier student 
leadership positions 

for 2022! 
The following ex Massey 
Primary students have 

been appointed: 
 

Matthew Webster 
Deputy Head Boy 

 
Cultural Leader 

Rachiel Vea 
 

House Leader 
Vania Mudaliar 

 
 

https://www.arohaskate.co.nz/lessons-registration
https://www.arohaskate.co.nz/lessons-registration

